Date: June 12, 2023
RE: Homes Lost to the Paskwa Fire in Fox Lake

We hope this letter will serve as a clarification regarding our people who lost
a home to the Paskwa Fire through our Fox Lake, AB community.

Chief and Council agreed weeks ago that anyone who lost a home would
have the choice to either have a basement home (stick built), a ready-to-
move home (RTM), or a mobile trailer to replace the homes lost.

In addition, multiple families living in a home lost to this fire will also get a
home of their choice.

We also recognize that we have families who have children who have lost
temporary dwellings such as cabins, tent frames and living shacks from this
Paskwa fire. People living in these dwellings will also get a home of their
choice.

Sincerely,

W

Chief Conroy Sewepagaham

CC: LRRCN Council
LRRCN Management
LRRCN Emergency Management Teams
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